Western Regional Youth Event
E Hele Mai | Ka Wai: "Come to the Water®

July 25-29, 2018
University of Hawai'i at Manoa
Honolulu, Hawai'i

Planning for the Western Regional Youth Event (WRYE) in Honolulu is well underway!

WRYE will be held at the University of Hawai'i at Manoa on June 25-29, 2018. Families
will be able to sign their youth up at the WRYE website once it's live—BUT, we invite
you to travel with the Rocky Mountain Conference! We'll travel as a group to Honolulu,
and we'll stay until July 1 to engage in some local mission work.

The event is being planned by volunteers from the Western Conferences, the O’ahu
Association Youth Committee, and various leaders across the UCC. To earn more about
WRYE, please contact RMC Outdoor Ministry leader Rev. Christopher Gilmore:

email: chris@rmcucc.org
phone: 720-384-7028

Trip costs will be around $1,600 per person, and will include airfare and registration.

To attend with the RMC, we will ask you register using our CampBrain portal from our
website (www.rmcucc.org). Registration will be live soon; watch for announcements!
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